

April 26, 2024

SUBJECT: Academic Transformation Update: Committee on GEF/Online.

Dear President Kreider and Dean Douthitt,

As part of the ongoing Academic Transformation initiative, the Provost's Office requested to delay the work of the GEF/Online committee due to personnel changes in the leadership of WVU Online at WVU Morgantown. The Potomac State College academic administration has since decided to move forward with a supplemental position for an Online Coordinator who will be responsible for accomplishing the goals initially identified for this committee.

Recommendation

The Provost's Office supports the decision to hire an Online Coordinator and will assist with providing connections to and collaboration with the appropriate offices in Morgantown.

Sincerely,

WVU Office of the Provost